
Church of England Marriage Registration Webinars 

(Received from the Revd Canon Dr Sandra Millar, Head of Welcome and Life Events, National Church)  

We will be offering an hour-long webinar twice on Monday 26th April – once at 11am and again at 

8pm, so that the maximum number of people can attend live.  

During the morning webinar I will be joined by Neil Turpin from the Faculty Office and in the evening 

Malcolm Brown, Director of Mission and Public Affairs will be joining me. Both live broadcasts will 

cover the same material, predominantly looking at the pastoral implications of the new changes. 

There will be an opportunity to ask questions and a recording of the webinar will be made available 

to everyone who has registered.  

The webinar is aimed predominantly at clergy but may of course be of interest to parish 

administrators and church wardens. Please use these links to register to attend.  

Monday 26th April, 11-12 noon  

Monday 26th April, 8-9 pm 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/9716178906943/WN_UPY9LZFpRLKqRxSaC5u9cw
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/1016178909432/WN_yopwl9RiQ4CWiswF8hF29Q

